

December 23, 2019

Office of the City Clerk 4949 Canada Way Burnaby, BC V5G 1M2

Dear Chair and Members of the Planning and Development Committee

Re Affordable Housing

I would like to request to appear as a delegation before the committee on behalf of the BC Government and Service Employees' Union. I plan to present a proposal to build affordable housing that requires spot rezoning within an existing Official Community Plan.

If you have any questions or require further information, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Yours truly

Paul Finch Treasurer

PF/AR/jcs







